City of Colton Board of Equalization

The Colton City Council met as a Board of Equalization on Monday, March 15,
2021 at 6:30 PM at Colton City Hall. Rick Lehman called the meeting to order with the
following board of equalization members present for roll call: Lehman, Jensen, Bunde,
Schr, Nesheim, Foster and Fods representing the Tri Valley School District. Heather
Madison was present for city personnel.

Jensen made a motion which was seconded by Foster not to change the assessor’s
valuation for the property owned by Mike & Linda Sundby, located at Lots 5 & 6 of
Block 8 of Colton 1% Addition to the City of Colton. Motion carried with all members
voting aye.

Nesheim made a motion which was seconded by Bunde not to change the
assessor’s valuation for the property owned by Lurlene Ruyan, located at Block 6 of
Colton 4% Addition to the City of Colton. The motion carried all members voting aye.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm on a motion and a second.

ATTEST:

Heather Madison
City Administrator/Finance Officer



